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Welcome Class of 2026! These periodic newsletters will help you keep up with everything happening at Mercy High
School. In this newsletter you're going to find a lot of important information so make sure you read it through carefully!
In this Issue you will find information about:

Enrolled Student Night
e Laptop Ordering

e Placement Testing

e Summer Camps
....and more!

Remember you can find all these newsletters and more information on the Class of 2026 webpage on our website. You
can search for it in the search bar, or follow this link: https://www.mercyhighschool.com/admissions/new-students/class-

of-2026

Enrolled
Student Night

We're so excited to see you at
Enrolled Student Night on
Thursday March 31, 2022 from
6:30 p.m.- 8:00 p.m. This will be
a celebration of our new class
where your daughter can meet
her future classmates, but there
will also be a lot of important
information given about the
upcoming year.

At this event you will learn more
about Mercy uniforms, the
parent/student handbook and
code of conduct, student
activities, the adviser program,
the big sister little sister program,
and all the information you'll
need about placement testing for
math and language classes! This
event will set your daughter up
for success during her freshman
year- as well as celebrate her
entire class!

See the Magic
at the St.
Patrick Parade!

Mercy's Dublin Dancers will be
marching in this year's Saint
Patrick's Day Parade! Come

support the Magic and cheer

your Mercy sisters on!




Featured articles

You're invited: Into the
Woods

Mercy High School's Footlighters have prepared a
spectacular production of Stephen Sondheim's Into
the Woods! Into the Woods features more than 45
Mercy girls as performers, production staff and crew
members.

We're inviting the Class of 2026 to come see the
performance Sunday March 20th! You can register for
free tickets here:
https://www.mercyhighschool.com/arts/theatre-
arts/spring-musical-tickets
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Artwork by Amia D. '22

Summer Camps at Mercy!

Campers will be coached and instructed by Mercy
faculty and coaches, area professionals, and Mercy
Girl athletes and artists. This is a great opportunity for
your daughter to see what it's like to be a student-
athlete and -artist at Mercy. Camps offered include:
Clay & Miniatures, Dance, Musical Theater, Lacrosse,
Volleyball, Field Hockey, Basketball, Soccer, and more!

You can find all of this on Mercy's Website!
www.mercyhighschool.com/admissions/new-students

AT MERCY

BYOD? Bring your own
device!

Or order one through Mercy! You can order a laptop
through Mercy by using the link attached to this email!
Or you can bring your own laptop as long as it follows
these parameters: Operating System: Windows 10 or
11, Processor: 1.7 gigahertz (GHz) or faster, Memory: 8
GB or greater, and Storage: 256 GB or greater.

You can find all of this listed under the New Student's
Tab on the Mercy Website:
www.mercyhighschool.com/admissions/new-students

Placement Testing

Mercy will be hosting mandatory Placement Testing
on Saturday, May 14th from 8:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.
This test will cover math and foreign language.
Placement testing is an important to put together
your daughters schedule next year and will let our
teachers know where they are in their academic paths
and which courses they should be placed in. As
always, email Admissions@mercyhighschool.com with
any questions you may have!




